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Exchange students celebrating UAE national day

Don’t miss your last chance to study abroad. Deadline for 
applications for Fall 2013 through ISEP is January 15, 2013.

Students are welcome to stop by MG43 or call 06 515 4027 to 
speak with a member of our staff. Information about and 
applications for all of our programs can be found on our website: 
www.aus.edu/ixo

Farewell to Anna Ray

Anna Ray has been involved with International Exchange Office 
from the very beginning, and has made a huge contribution to every 
aspect of the office’s work program.  Her last day of work was 
December 12, as she now plans to attend graduate school overseas. 
Needless to say, she will be very sorely missed.

Opportunities not to miss for Summer 2013
European Study Center - Heidelberg, Germany
The European Study Center offer students and faculty
opportunities to study/teach abroad for one or two summer 
sessions in Heidelberg, Germany. Heidelberg is an international 
center for science and economics, but also a very historic and 
romantic city filled with philosophers and poets. Coursework 
combines lectures and discussions with a variety of on-site visits 
to European political and economic institutions, German and 
multinational corporations, and historical and cultural points of 
interest.
Summer Term I: May 13-June 15, 2013
Summer Term II: June 28- July 27, 2013
Program Cost: $4,950 for one term and $8,695 for both terms.
For more details or to apply, please visit: http://bit.ly/12rm9aN

Summer session for Visiting Students at the University of Virginia
Each summer, over 400 courses are offered by some of the 
University’s most talented faculty to more than 4,000 students.  
A wide range of classes is offered by the School of Architecture, 
College of Arts & Sciences, McIntire School of Commerce, School 
of Engineering & Applied Science, Curry School of Education and 
School of Nursing.  A number of special programs such as the 
Summer Language Institute and the Morven Institute 
complement these course offerings. Visiting students are invited 
to participate alongside University of Virginia students in this 
unique academic experience.  For more details or to apply, 
please visit: http://bit.ly/bRn3Mk

Di Wang’s experience in AUS and UAE

Di Wang is an exchange student from University of Victoria. She 
left Canada at the end of August to start her new life. She talks 
about her first impressions, free time in the UAE, and her Arabic 
course. “The women wearing Abaya look so beautiful and there 
is sand everywhere. I travelled to Sharjah and Dubai during 
Orientation Week and then I’ve just been familiarizing myself 
with the new transportation system, how to get groceries and 
campus life. I feel like it’s going to be impossible to pronounce 
some of the (Arabic) letters of the alphabet correctly, but the 
local students in my other classes are always willing to help.” 
We wish you best of luck and hope you achieve the most 
outcome of your study abroad experience here at AUS and UAE. 
To read more about Di’s experience visit: http://bit.ly/12fbrVB
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